
NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY 

ASHEVILLE REGIONAL AIRPORT  

ASHEVILLE, NORTH CAROLINA 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Federal Aviation Administration has issued a “Finding of No 

Significant Impact” (FONSI) based upon the results of a Final Environmental Assessment (EA) 

prepared in March 2016.  The Proposed Action involves the construction of a parking garage on 

airport property.   

 

The FONSI indicates that the Proposed Action is consistent with the existing environmental 

policies and objectives as set forth in the National Environmental Policy Act of 1969 in that it 

will not significantly affect the quality of the human environment.   

 

Copies of the FONSI and final EA are available for review during normal business hours at the 

following locations for 30 days beginning March 9, 2016.  

 

FAA, Memphis Airports District Office, 2600 Thousand Oaks Boulevard, Suite 2250, Memphis, 

TN  38118; Hours: Monday through Friday, 8:00 AM to 3:30 PM (CT). 

 

Asheville Regional Airport, Airport terminal building 

61 Terminal Drive 

Fletcher, NC 28732 

 

 


